Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: RE: Important Meetings

From: Susan Whisenand ,

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 10:33 AM
To: Susan Whisenand

Subject: Important Meetings

Hello All,
Several of us have been attending the Tuesday meetings where the CSD idea is being discussed and criteria for

developing a more articulated description of the legislation Das Williams has put forward. In a little over 3 weeks this
description will be sent to Sacramento in some form. This moves the process forward.

| don't speak for everyone but several of us are very concerned that this description will move forward without benefit
of input from many parts of the community, ours being one of them. At last count there were 8 long term resident
responses to a survey handed out at the first Town Hall Meeting. It is really important that you attend the Tuesday
meetings 6:00-8:00 or alternative meetings to speak your thoughts. If the utilities tax (which is how a CSD would be
funded through legislation) goes through you can figure 6% of your potential utilities, i.e., gas, water, electricity, etc.
being tacked onto your future bills. Also consider bond measures for the possible future needed by various schools we
might want to support which would go on your property taxes.

I sent an earlier email about Town Hall meetings. Be sure and try to make the next one. Very few residents were at the
last meeting. Let me know if you need it resent.

Sue
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